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Friday 29th September 2023 

     Year 5 and 6 Newsletter 

What have we been learning? 

Year 5  
What an exciting week we have 
had! On Thursday we visited 
Eastbury Manor House and 
learned what life was like in 
Tudor times. In English, we 
generated ideas for own 
setting to match our invented 
sinister character, based on the 
main character of our core text, 
Macbeth. We have learned a 
range of mental calculation 
methods in Maths and created 
our own representations o the 
Trinity in RE.  
 
Year 6 
In Science we have been 
looking at variation. We have 
been looking at how variation 
occurs in species and families. 
We have created graphs based 
on the variation in sunflower 
seeds. In computing, we 
developed our programming 
skills in scratch by altering an 
existing project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
585 

Shakespeare 
578 

Bannister 
573 

Pankhurst 
669 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… 
. Please send in donations for our Harvest collections 
. PE Kits – red shorts, white t-shirt and plimsolls (all should be 

labelled) 

PE days Year 6: Wednesday and Thursday 

PE days Year 5: Monday / Tuesday and Wednesday 

 

 

Check out our school website for 

more exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk  

 

Writer of the Week 
 

Owl – Isabella            Robin – Gabriella 

Woodpecker – Luka Kingfisher – Robyn 

 

 
 

Thought for the week… 

One small positive thought in the morning can 
change your whole day. 

Woodpecker 
Gloria 

Owl 
Abdullah 

Helping at Home 

• Reading at least 3 times per week – adult to sign and 
date reading record. 

• Times Tables practice. 
 

 

 

 

Kingfisher 
Ivan 

 

Robin 

Kitty 

http://www.parsloesprimary.co.uk/

